
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

27 February 2023 

Dear parent/ carer 

 

HPV Vaccinations 

 

The school vaccination nurses will be completing HPV vaccinations in school on Friday 12 May 

(Year 9) and Thursday 25 May (Year 8).  

 

Year 8 parents/ carers  

Please can I ask that you read the attached letter if you would like your child to have the 

vaccination and submit the completed online consent form, by Monday 15 May 2023 at 9am, 

using the link on the attached letter. After this date/ time students will not be able to be added to 

the consent list as online consent will be closed. If you have any questions or difficulties with 

regard to completing the form, please email PBrierley@thehambleschool.co.uk who will be able 

to support with completing the form. 

 

Year 9 parents/ carers 

Please be aware that consent given in Year 8 for HPV covers both doses; you do not need to 

complete another consent.  However, if you are concerned you have not given consent please 

email PBrierley@thehambleschool.co.uk who will confirm if consent is on record for your child 

and advise on next steps. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs P Brierley  

School Matron  
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If, at any time, you should require special arrangements to be made when visiting the school and/or in order to participate fully in 

supporting your child at school (e.g. an accessible venue for meetings, if you are a wheelchair user, assistance with translation 

of documents or enlarged copies of communications etc.), please do not hesitate to let us know. 


